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Under the Freedom of Information Act we kindly request that you 
provide the following information: 
 
1. Do you use an outsourced Occupational Health Provider? 

 
No 
 

2. Do you have in-house Occupational Health provision? 
 
Yes 

 
3. Do you offer your Occupational Health provision to other 

organisations? 
 
Yes 
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